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The Permanent Mission of El Salvador to the Organization of American States presents its compliments to the Chair of the Joint Working Group of the Permanent Council and CIDI on the Draft Plan of Action of the Social Charter of the Americas further to the request for comments on the proposed structure of the Plan of Action of the Social Charter of the Americas submitted by the Secretariat of the Organization.


In that regard, the Permanent Mission would like to say that while it accepts overall the rationale for the proposed structure, since it addresses most of the specific topics, it considers it advisable to draw attention to the intrinsic link that should exist between the Social Charter and its Plan of Action as mutually sustaining and complementary documents, bearing in mind that several thematic elements that the Plan of Action must include are currently already being implemented and/or carried out by member states and different bodies within the OAS.


In that connection, as examples to be considered, it is important that the areas of action to be developed not omit such fundamental items as climate-change adaptation, disaster-risk reduction, the importance of the family in social development programs and policies, the role of indigenous peoples, persons of African descent, and migrant communities, among others.

Furthermore, although there is a section that sets out conditions comprising the enabling environment needed for the various areas of action to succeed, we should not lose sight of the inverse relationship—that of the areas of action to the enabling environment, given that if the items suggested for the areas of action are not addressed holistically, it is unlikely that the enabling environment that would strengthen the prospects for their success could be achieved, hence the importance of fleshing out the contents of section 2 and better specifying a number of issues.

The Permanent Mission of El Salvador avails itself of this occasion to convey to the Chair of the Joint Working Group of the Permanent Council and CIDI assurances of its highest consideration.

Washington, D.C., October 8, 2012
To the

Chair of the Joint Working Group of the 

  Permanent Council and CIDI on the 

  Draft Plan of Action of the 

  Social Charter of the Americas
Washington, D.C.
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